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March 31, 2021 
 

The Honorable  
Board of Water Commissioners  
Detroit, Michigan 

RE:  Unfinished Business: Whittier Water Main Break  

Dear President Einheuser and Commissioners: 
 
 

 
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) received a complaint of a water main break on Whittier between 
Somerset/Nottingham on February 14, 2021 Service Request #: 33909. The issue was repaired on February 18, 2021 by 
Dart Work Order #137958. Field Services will perform hard and soft surface restoration this Spring once the restoration 
season commences. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Samuel A. Smalley, PE  
Chief Operating Officer 
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 

 
 
 
 


